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Johnson-Brock Board to meet again Thursday
 The Johnson-Brock School Board has scheduled another special meeting for Thursday evening. 
The meeting will be held in the school’s distance learning room beginning at 7:00 p.m.
 One item is on the agenda.  That is follow-up discussion of the proposed football field artificial turf
project.  
 The board is considering whether to replace the current grass football field with an artificial surface
made of recycled tires.  A decision on whether to go ahead with the project could come as soon as
this month’s regular school board meeting.
 Thursday’s meeting comes on the heels of a special meeting last week to discuss the artificial turf
project.
 


